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To Interested Parties and Affected 
Persons 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: TR010027 

Date: 2 September 2019 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and The Infrastructure Planning 
(Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 (as amended) – Rule 13 
 
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the M42 Junction 6 Improvement 
 
Notification of hearings 
 
We write to advise you that the Examining Authority will hold Issue Specific Hearings 
under s91 of the Planning Act 2008 on the following dates: 
 
Hearing Date Time Place 
Issue Specific 
Hearing on living 
conditions 

1 October 2019 10.00am (doors 
opening 9.30am) 

The Ramada 
Hotel, Solihull 
Church Hill Road, 
Solihull, 
B91 3RF 

Issue Specific 
Hearing on 
environmental 
matters 

2 October 2019 10.00am (doors 
opening 9.30am) 

The Ramada 
Hotel, Solihull 
Church Hill Road, 
Solihull, 
B91 3RF 

Issue Specific 
Hearing on 
environmental 
matters 

3 October 2019 10.00am (doors 
opening 9.30am) 

The Ramada 
Hotel, Solihull 
Church Hill Road, 
Solihull, 
B91 3RF 

 
Access and parking 
 
There is a car park at the hotel. 
 
The nearest bus stops are on New Road, Solihull, beside St Alphege Parish Church. 
These serve routes 812, A7 and A7W. The nearest train station is Solihull, with trains 
to and from Birmingham, Kidderminster, Worcester and London Marylebone. As set 
out in the Examination Timetable annexed to our letter of 31 May 2019, those 

 
 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer Services: 
e-mail: 

0303 444 5000 
M42Junction6@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
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Interested Parties who wish to speak at any of the hearings should notify the Case 
Team at the postal or email address above by 20 September 2019. We should be 
grateful if you would inform us if you plan to attend the hearing even if you do not 
wish to speak. It would also assist us if you could notify us of any particular needs you 
may have. We have ensured the building chosen is accessible and a hearing loop is 
available in the seating area.  
 
Please ensure that you include your Interested Party reference number in your 
correspondence. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
David Cullingford 
 
David Cullingford 
 
Lead Member of the Panel of Examining Inspectors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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